
Tuesday 13th September 2022

Dear Year 6 families,

PGL Osmington Bay -  Monday 6th to Friday 10th February 2023

Just a reminder that next year, our Year 6 children will have the fantastic opportunity to spend an exciting week at PGL Osmington

Bay in Dorset.  The children have a fabulous five days and come back home with lifelong memories of their adventure week away.

It’s super to see so many families registering an interest and reserving a space for their child.  And great news the deadline to

register has been extended to 30th September 2022 so it's not too late for your child to take part.

The total cost of the trip is £290.50 (this reduces to £200.00 for families of children eligible for Free School Meals and/or Pupil

Premium funding).  If you would like your child to take part (and we hope you will) please complete and sign the consent form

attached and pay a deposit of £50.00/£40.00 - free school meals (non refundable), online via our school cash office.

You may recall that the following dates and instalments were a suggested guideline of payment, and way to spread the cost, from

our first letter back in May:

£50.00 £40.00 Deposit 10th June 2022

£30.50 £20.00 Instalment 2 8th July 2022

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 3 5th August 2022

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 4 9th September 2022

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 5 7th October 2022

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 6 11th November 2022

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 7 9th December 2022

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 8 13th January 2023

£30.00 £20.00 Instalment 9 3rd February 2023

£290.50 £200.00 Total

Communication is so important, if you have difficulty making payments, please speak to us. We do not want affordability to be a

barrier for any child taking part. We are more than happy to explore solutions to any concerns you may have. Should you need

further information, please contact Bev Dickinson who is always happy to help.

Warm wishes,

Matt Trahair

Headteacher



PGL Osmington Bay 6th - 10th February 2023
Register of Interest

Child:

Class:

I will pay the £50/£40 deposit by 30th September 2022 to secure my child's place.

Payment can be made online via school cash office or by card at the school office.

Signed _________________________________

Dated __________________________________


